
Dear Members of the Middleton Council, 

 Calvary Gospel Church is attempting to establish and grow an extension work in the 
Middleton\West Madison area.  One way we can do this is by offering free home Bible Studies through 
Bible surveys. Because many of the apartment complexes are secured and people generally don’t 
respond well to door to door solicitation, we are trying to reach out to people in a non-intrusive way in a 
high traffic area. It is our understanding that 85,000 people used the Middleton Conservatory last year. 
With your permission we would like to set up a small table near the kiosks within the Middleton 
Conservatory.  Placing the table near the kiosks would keep them off the trails and they wouldn’t 
interfere with anyone’s enjoyment of the wilderness area. The table would be manned by volunteers at 
all times to answer questions should any arise and to make sure that no waste was left behind. We 
would conduct the surveys only if asked to complete one. We would be there at random times 
throughout the warm weather months (April to October) and would not exceed more than six hours of 
time in any month so not to appears as a permanent fixture; thus discouraging people from using the 
area. We hope this answers all your questions as to our intent. 

Sincerely, 
Rev Ted Krajewski 
Calvary Gospel Church 


